
 
 

 
 
 
To:  Planning Commission 
 
From:  Loren Gordon, City Planner  
 
Date:  Dec. 15, 2022 
 
Subject: Change Memo for the Dec. 15th Planning Commission meeting  
 
 
 
ITEM 8A – Groveland Cemetery  
 
The attached neighborhood comment was received after the meeting agenda and materials were 
published:  
 

I was at the informational meeting about Groveland Cemetery on November 30. I will not be able 
to make it to the next meeting on January 9th so I thought I would just send a quick note. I feel 
that the conditional use permit should definitely be approved for amendment. It seems very 
reasonable to allow the sale of lots in just two phases rather than the multiple years originally 
scheduled. It will save the city and the cemetery time and money to not have to go through this 
process multiple times, especially since it is already a designated cemetery and it is inevitable 
that it will be used as such. 
 
Thanks. 
Tess Fitch 

 
 
 
 


